
Volunteer Policy (related to COVID-19)  
 
Camp Aush-Bik-Koong has always relied heavily on volunteers to complete the work that needs 
to be done every summer. We care deeply for the health and safety of our volunteers. The 
following outlines Camp ABK’s volunteer policy for 2020 based on recommendations from the 
Sudbury District Health Unit 
 
Volunteer qualifications:  
 

• All volunteers must be 16 years or older 

• Prospective volunteers must contact Ryan by email at ryan@campabk.com. If accepted 
they will be given a specific time period in which they will volunteer and a specific task 
list.  

• Volunteers will be screened prior to coming and required to self-monitor for signs and 
symptoms of COVID-19 while at camp based on Health Unit recommendations  

• Volunteers must bring their own mask with them in case physical distancing is not 
possible.  

• Volunteers are expected to follow social distancing practices while at camp. 
 
Accommodations  
 
If the volunteer(s) is staying overnight they will be assigned one cabin per household. 
Volunteers are expected to clean all surfaces and bunks in their cabins with the disinfectant 
spray provided by camp when they leave.  
 
Meals  
 
Food will be provided by Camp  
 
Meals will be served by a no-contact buffet and volunteers will be seated 2 square meters apart   
 
Families  
 
Normally we welcome the children of volunteers  to ABK, but due to the physical distancing 
restrictions around COVID-19 we are unable to accommodate any volunteer staff kids this 
summer outside of our core summer staff families.  
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